
LUX$D 

September 22, 2023. 

To, 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip Code: 539542 

Subject: Reply to Clarification /Confirmation on news item appearing in “CNBC TV 18” 

Ref: Your e-mail dated September 22, 2023 

Kind Attention: Mr. Jayati Nandi 

Dear Sir, 

This has reference to your above e-mail seeking clarification to the recent news item which appeared in 

the “www.cnbetvl8.com” dated September 22, 2023 captioned “Income Tax department conducting 

searches at Lux Industries Limited in Kolkata”. In this respect we would like to submit that survey is 

being conducted at our premises and the company is extending its full cooperation to the authorities. 

We would like to further inform that as the survey is yet to be concluded we are unable to make 

assessment of its impact. Once the survey concludes, the Company will update the Stock Exchanges, in 

case there is any material impact resulting from the above survey. 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully, 

for LUX INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

Smita Mishra 

(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 

M.No: 26489 
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